
 

14th December 2023 

Dear families,  

Y8 and Y9 Activity Week – w/c 24th June 2024 

We are delighted to share with you an exciting opportunity for our students—the upcoming 

Activity Week scheduled for June 2024. During this week, students will have the chance to 

engage in a variety of enriching activities, including invigorating water sports, exhilarating go-

karting, and an adventurous day at Go Ape climbing. This is not a residential trip, but a series 

of three daily adventurous activities throughout the week. Students complete all the activities 

in their group and are in lessons or in-school activities on the other days.  

The cost of the Activity Week is £130 per student. Students will do all the events, and there 

isn’t the possibility of opting for only some of the activities or selecting the days. The cost 

includes the coach travel, hire of facilities, hire of specialist equipment and the services of 

expert, trained professionals.  

We are asking for a non-returnable £25 deposit per student as we need to book these events 

in advance. The deadline for deposits is 8th January. We are collecting deposits early to secure 

our bookings now and allow a long lead-in period should you wish to spread the cost of the 

Activity Week. A suggested payment plan is below.  

The payment schedule will be on Parentpay as:- 

• £25 non refundable deposit due 8th January 

• £25 2nd payment due 1st February 

• £25 3rd Payment due 1st March 

• £25 4th Payment due 1st April 

• £30 Final Payment due 1st May 

 

This exciting opportunity is open to all students with impeccable behaviour (no suspensions, 

no IEU, less than 10 removals) 30th November 2023 until 6th May 2024. If a student falls short 

of these requirements they will be unable to attend any of these planned events, and will lose 

their deposit.  
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This experience aims to foster teamwork, resilience, and a sense of accomplishment among 

our students. Safety is paramount, and we have partnered with reputable organisations to 

ensure that all activities are conducted under strict expert supervision and adhere to the 

highest safety standards.  

We believe that such experiences contribute significantly to a well-rounded education, and we 

encourage you to support your child's participation in this Activity Week. If you have any 

queries or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. We look forward to a week filled 

with learning, enjoyment and individual success.   

We will write again with further forms for both Doe Park and another Go Ape. There is also 

information on ParentPay to confirm the details of the trip.  

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Neil Moules  

Assistant Headteacher (Personal Development) 

  

 

 


